


















































 ITEM:   INFO-3  

 

EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS COMMITTEE 

University of Central Florida 

 

SUBJECT:  New Instructional Site: Universidad San Ignacio de Loyola’s Center for American 

Education in Lima, Perú 
 

DATE:  September 26, 2013 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION 

 

Information only. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

UCF plans to offer upper-level coursework for UCF’s bachelor of science in industrial engineering 

(B.S.I.E.) degree at a new instructional site located on the campus of the Universidad San Ignacio 

de Loyola (USIL) in Lima, Peru. The program will be offered in association with USIL’s Center for 

American Education where bilingual students may take courses offered by U.S. institutions of 

higher education. Program activities will comply with the accreditation requirements of the 

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges and the Accreditation 

Board for Engineering and Technology, Inc.  

 

UCF will retain full control over the quality and integrity of the B.S.I.E. degree program offered in 

this new location. This program was among those available when the university opened in 1968 

and, like all UCF degree programs, is subject to standard UCF oversight procedures in all applicable 

areas. To participate in the program, students must meet all UCF admissions requirements. UCF 

will award the B.S.I.E. degree following certification that the student has successfully completed all 

of the degree requirements.  
 

Latin America is one of Florida’s most important economic partners. The state will benefit from 

strategic associations that showcase the quality of its higher education. This partnership is expected 

to provide UCF with opportunities to recruit high-quality students from Latin America for its 

master’s and doctoral degree programs in industrial engineering, as well as to open avenues for 

future collaborations including research and economic development.    

 

Offering UCF coursework at this new instructional site builds on existing partnerships between the 

State of Florida and USIL. Broward College currently offers an associate of arts degree at this site, 

and the University of South Florida has joined with USIL in the delivery of a B.S. degree program 

in business administration. Most students will complete their associate of arts degree and B.S.I.E. 

program prerequisites through Broward College and subsequently transfer into the UCF program. 

The proposed UCF-USIL partnership will enhance, not duplicate, existing relationships, particularly 

with Broward College. The UCF-USIL collaboration will be entirely self-supporting.     

    

Supporting Documentation:  none 

 

Prepared by:  Diane Z. Chase, Executive Vice Provost 

 

Submitted by:  Tony Waldrop, Provost and Executive Vice President  


